
From: KARR, LIZ [LizKarr@clearchannel.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2007 3:08 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Cc: KARR, LIZ 
 
Attachments: Callsign E980384 11_15_07.pdf 
Eleanor, 
 
This letter is our request that another license (E980384) have a name change and be changed to 
a different FRN.  Can I give it to you to start the FCC process, or should I start somewhere else?   
Thank you 
 
Liz Karr 
Office Manager 
Clear Channel Satellite Services 
76 Inverness Drive East, Suite B 
Englewood, CO 80112 
303-925-1708 Main 
303-925-1714 Fax 
720-490-7125 Cell 
 


